

1320 Timken Mercy Drive N.W. Canton, Ono 44708 • 216-489-1000

August 31, 1989

Mr. D. J. Sreniawski, Chief Nuclear Materials Safety Section 2 U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission Region III 799 Roosevelt Road Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

RE: License No. 34-01954-01

Dear Mr. Sreniawski:

This letter is in response to your letter of August 21, 1989 stating the results of the inspection conducted on July 26. A radiation survey is now performed at the end of each day in imaging areas where doses are administered. Survey forms to facilitate these surveys have been generated and are posted in each imaging room. The Senior Technologist of the Nuclear Medicine Service will periodically review the records of the surveys to ensure continued compliance.

Records of individuals receiving radiation safety inscruction will be maintained by this institution. The record will include a description of the instruction, the date of instruction, and the name of the individual who gave the instruction. Records of instruction will be reviewed periodically by the Radiation Safety Officer or the consulting physicist. Full compliance will be achieved within 30 days.

Sincerely yours,

Dae H. Bang, M.D.

Radiation Safety Officer Department of Radiology Nuclear Medicine Service

DHB/njc

8910240243 890831 RE03 LIC30 34-01954-01 PNU



TE 07